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Yellow Class 

What an exciting month May has been! As well as continuing with our 

Under the Sea topic, we celebrated the King’s Coronation with several days 

of activities and had a chance to do some Maypole dancing! 

In Maths, we have been exploring repeating patterns by recognising and 

continuing a range of patterns and talking about the repeating part. We 

have also been working on our understanding of subtraction using real 

objects and number lines. 

We have been developing our speaking and listening skills in English by 

taking part in role play. We used the outdoor classroom as our stage and 

each played a character from “Room on the Broom”. We acted out the story 

and said the lines for each character – some of us were very dramatic! 

In Music, we have explored orchestral instruments through the story and 

music of Peter and the Wolf by Prokofiev. We all enjoyed the story and 

listened carefully to the tunes played by the different instruments so that 

we could recognise the characters they represent. We had fun playing the 

kettle drum and having a go at playing the violin and flute. 

We had a visit from the Farm earlier this month and the children thoroughly 

enjoyed feeding and petting the guinea pigs, rabbits, chicken and duck!  

In Science we have been learning about micro-habitats and looking at 

where mini beasts live. We went into the sensory garden and lifted logs to 

explore their home. We used magnifying glasses and dishes to observe 

these creatures and talked about the conditions of their habitat.  

Pupils have made excellent progress in PE playing cricket. They have all 

showed good control when directing the ball and have all experienced 

bowling and batting. We played a whole class game of cricket where pupils 

worked in two teams. Everyone joined in!  

 

 


